From:
 Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

 To:
 Krall, Kyle (DNREC)

 Subject:
 Fw: EV MANDATE in favor!!!

 Date:
 Friday, March 3, 2023 4:35:15 PM

From: Robin Mattheiss < robinmattheiss@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 4:29 PM

To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>

Subject: EV MANDATE in favor!!!

Dear Sir,

I understand that you are getting a lot of opposition to this.

I am in favor of a mandate with better charging infrastructure. I have an EV. ITS GREAT. when you have a garage or a property you can install the electric dryer type outlet and just plug in every day no worries. I lived for a year in a condo that would not allow me to install a EV charge plug even though I had an assigned space that already had electric. One of the reasons I moved. During that time I had to charge about a mile away at a Royal Farm store. That took thinking about if I needed to charge etc. even though the supercharger only took 15-20 min. If I had young kids and couldn't carve out time easily folks will oppose it. But if more places have chargers it would be just a few minutes longer than filling up gas tank but there has to be many more places to charge. Communities w HOAs , public areas at beach and towns need to get onboard too. Thank you for your good work.

Robin